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Subject: C.SCIT 2580

Re: C SCIT 2580

Dear Mr. Roach:

In response to this circular I can report that our answer to question 1 is
NO, i.e. the entry for SE is correct.

However, perhaps the historical contents of the annexes should be studied. 
The annexes have some historical information, e.g. we give information on
our pre 1973 system. This information can be useful in some cases. But
perhaps not for the (most common?) user that checks recent information. 
If the annexes were split up into two parts, one giving the information of
today and one giving historial infornation, the annexes might be easier to
use.

I am aware of your workload, so I do not make a formal proposal for a study
of the "layout" of ST.10/C. I just want to share my thoughts with you.

Best regards

Leif Stolt

CC: Bergström Kerstin <Kerstin.Bergstrom@prv.se>


